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November 6, 2000 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (BAYO) 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (CIBULA);1....fYl.C. 
DOCKET NO. 001234 -WS APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT OF 
CERTIFICATE NOS. 236-W AND 179-S TO EXTEND SERVICE AREA 
IN NASSAU COUNTY BY UNITED WATER FLORIDA INC. 

Please place the attached letter dated November 3, 2000, in 
the above-referenced docket file. Also, please indicate in CMS 
that this document is a "letter withdrawing objection of Donald E. 
and Susan S. Bell's to application," instead of using the generic 
label, "attachment." 

Thank you. 

SMC/lw 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Rieger) 
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November 3,2000 

Semantha M. Cibula 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee. Flonda 32399-0850 

RE: 
and 

Docket No. 001234-WS-Application for amendment of Certificates Nos. 26-W 

179-S to Gxtcnd scrvicc area in Nassau County by Unitsd Watcr Florida, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Cibula: 

Due to the information that you supplied to me via telephone on November 1,2000 that 
United Water has amended the above referenced applications to serve only the 
Lighthouse Pointe, a.k.a. Amelia lsland Ventures, Inc., development, we withdraw our 
objection. Our withdrawal is based on the understanding that no other residence now or 
in the future will be required to tie into this sewer system. 

It is a real tragedy to watch what is happening to our area due to the greed of big 
developers who are only interested in m h n g  money. m a t  was once a kautiful rural 
area is now becoming just one more over populated , undesirable place to live. The high- 
density development is the real problem in Florida. ‘Ihe beauty that drew people here in 
the first place is quickly being replaced by too many supposedly “planned urban 
developments” which destroy the inteprity of our communities. It is hard to understand 
why our elected ofi-;cials who are supposed to represent the people who elected them, end 
up voting in favor of outside developers whose only purpose is personal gain. It was OUT 

understanding that elected officials who are in real estate sales themselves were 
prohibited from voting on applications that would give developers permission for 
dcvclopmGnts that thc officials would havc opportunity to also gain from. That is not thc 
case in our county. 

Thank you very much for your heip and concern. 

Donald E. and Susan F. Bell 



Qonald E and Susan F Bell 
P. 0. Box 2215 
Yulee, Florida 32041 -221 5 

Semantha M. Cibula 
Sernior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blwd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 




